
 

 

 

NRC. Statement on the Second Anniversary of Full-Scale Invasion 

 

KYIV CITY, Feb 24, 2024 –Today, February 24, marks the second anniversary of Russia's full-

scale invasion of Ukraine in 2022.  Though Ukraine has won many battles, the war for Ukraine’s right 

to exist as an independent, democratic nation rages on, at a very steep humanitarian cost. 

 

The war that Russia has been waging against Ukraine has already claimed the lives of thousands of 

people in Ukraine. The Russian leadership continues to grossly violate numerous international norms 

and agreements. Among other things, the Russian authorities and their supporters are responsible for 

the abduction and illegal detention of Ukrainian citizens, torture, murder, the creation of filtration 

camps, the removal of Ukrainian children to the Russian Federation and their adoption there. Tens of 

thousands of war crimes and violations of international humanitarian norms have been recorded, 

which were committed by the military personnel of the Russian army during the occupation of the 

territories of Ukraine. 

 

The work of eliminating the numerous consequences of the war, such as demining territories, 

restoring infrastructure, helping traumatized people and restoring the rights of victims of the war, will 

require serious investments by the Ukrainian state and the international community for many decades 

to come. 

 

The countdown to the Victory of Ukraine began from the victory near Kyiv. The path to the Victory 

will not be easy, but we cannot stop and have no right to be tired. Everyone in their place must do 

their best for it. All the more the whole civilized world is helping us nowadays: the war clearly 

demonstrated who was our enemy and who was a true and reliable friend. We became closer to our 

partners, we got new opportunities for cooperation (see the material below). We are strong together! 

We will win together!  

 

 

Dmytro Kozachenko 

Chief Executive Officer and Chairman 

 

 



The National Reserve & Securities Corporation stands in solidarity with the Ukrainian people in their 

struggle for freedom, independence and democracy and calls on the international community for 

collective active and diverse support of Ukraine.  

 

 

NRC. National Recovery & Development Platform 

The NRC’s Recovery & Development Platform is an association of international financial 

organizations, banks and independent experts with different views that supports the independence 

and territorial integrity of Ukraine within its internationally recognized borders. The actions and 

positions of the platform participants are based on the values of freedom and democracy, which 

Ukrainians are defending today. 

 

For additional information or media inquiries, please contact Artem Fomichov, the Platform 

Communications Coordinator – nrdp@nrc.org.ua. 

 

For more information, please refer to nrc.org.ua.  

 

 

Investor Contact: Victoria Naumova   

Head of Investor Relations, NRC.  

Tel.: +38.044.222.6200 

Email: investorrelations@nrc.org.ua  

 

Media Contact: Diana Miller Welch 

Head of Media Relations, NRC. 

Tel.: +38.044.222.6200 

Email: mediarelations@nrc.org.ua 
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